UPDATE from NCA Message from the President.....

Happy spring and summer to all of you. The NCA is in the process of preparing for the "new normal", whatever that may be; and, we would like to get some input from our Nevada chiropractors.

First, let me share good news from the Chiropractic Physicians Board of Nevada (CPBN). The Board met on April 14, 2022 and voted to approve a one-time reduction in D.C. license renewal fee of \$100 for 2022 and a one-time reduction in CA certification renewal fee of \$50 for 2023. The NCA was instrumental in bringing this proposal before the Board for consideration and promoted this as a way to help chiropractors recover from the pandemic and the cost and decreased revenue during the Covid-19 crisis. Also, the Board approved up to 4 CEUs biennially for any licensed DC or certified CA who attends a scheduled Board meeting.

The NCA would like your input to the following questionnaire.

NCA Survey for 2022

How long have you been a member of NCA?

- a. One year b. Two years c. Three or more years
- d. I am not currently a member of NCA.

 If not a member, why? (See attached application.)

Are you interested in serving on the Nevada Chiropractic Association Board?

a. Yes b. No

What legislative action (bills) would you support for 2022-2023?

a. Chiropractors allowed to return to play after concussion. b. Other:

Would you be interested in paying for training modules for CAs. Four modules for 4 hours each at \$150/module for: 1) Principals and practices of Chiropractic and CA duties, 2) Physiotherapy and Radiation safety and protection, 3) The Law, and 4) CA Review

a. Yes b. No c. Why?

Has the current CA certification been beneficial to your practice?

a. Yes b. No c. Why?

What continuing education topics would interest you and/or your staff?

a. Traumatic Brain Injury/Concussion Protocol
 b. Technique/Adjusting
 c. Personal injury record keeping and report writing
 d. Medicare billing and HR 24
 e. Workman's Compensation issues
 f. Cyber Security
 g. Other

Are Nevada chiropractors better off with one or two Associations?

a. Yes b. No c. Why?

Please e-mail responses to the NCA before June 30, 2022 at the following address: nvchiroassoc@cs.com

Thank you for your support and participation. Marcia C. Tinberg, D.C., NCA President